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Message from Miss Boardman 

 

The children have done amazingly well this 

week in the hot temperatures . They have tried 

so hard to keep up their concentration and 

hard work despite it being very warm in the 

classrooms.  

 

It’s been great to welcome some Dads for 

lunch today.  We hope you enjoyed it . We 

look forward to seeing more Dads / male rel-

atives next week.  Please remember to book 

using the Google form or by contacting the 

office so we can make sure enough meals are 

cooked.  
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Over the last few months we have been busy 

setting up our new library in a classroom which 

is so much comfier and more spacious than its 

previous location in the 

corridor. The Y6s have 

done a fantastic job this 

week labelling books and 

doing other finishing 

touches. We will be offi-

cially opening the library 

next week  - photos will follow next week,.  

Certificates 

Congratulations to the superstar children re-

ceiving awards this week:      

Attenborough:  Adam, Evie & Keegan 

Hadid:  Rowan, Brian & Eliza 

Farah:  Travis, Trevor & The Whole Class 

Kahlo: Taylor, Abbas & Year 5  

Headteacher’s Award: Georgia in Hadid  

 

Well done everyone!  
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Dates  

Friday 23rd June 11:30am—Dads invited for 

lunch (child surnames M-Z) 

Friday 14th July— Family Picnic and Sports 

Day from 12 noon 

Thursday 20th July—Summer & Y6 Leavers 

Disco  KS1 5:30-6:30pm, KS2 8:30pm 

Tuesday 25th July—Leavers’ Service 2pm at 

Church  

Tuesday 25th July—School closes for sum-

mer holiday 

Tuesday 5th September—School reopens 

Click here to view term dates for 2023-24 

This week’s attendance 
 

Whole school target: 96% 
 

Whole school attendance: 92% 
 

Attenborough Class: 92% 
 

Hadid Class:  95% 
 

Farah Class: 88% 
 

Kahlo Class: 96% 
 

Well done to Kahlo class. 
 
Please remember to phone the school office 
before 8.45 am if your child is unwell or at a 

medical appointment. 

 

York Inspirational Kids offer support friendship,  
training and   activities to families of children with  

special educational needs and/or   disabilities 
(SEND) in the York area.   

Clifton Children's Centre, 09:30-11:00am 

Freeze Fridays! 

Thank you for supporting school by buying 

an ice cream or sweetie bag on Friday. I re-

ceived lots of positive comments from par-

ents and beautiful manners from the chil-

dren which was lovely to hear and this will 

be a reoccurring event every Friday until we 

break up for Summer. 

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Term-Dates-2023-24.docx-1.pdf
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Attenborough — Miss Davison  

This week the year ones have been amazing! They 

al completed their Phonics Screening check and 

did brilliantly and they have all written a fantastic 

story of Peter Rabbit with some children writing 

over a page 

worth of writ-

ing! Your 

stamina and 

perseverance 

to finish your 

stories has 

wowed us. 

The receptions 

have been equally awesome with their speech 

bubbles for Zog the dragon, remembering with-

out support their capital letters, finger spaces and 

full stops. They have also been mastery the con-

cept of doubling and have become very quick at 

knowing their doubles—feel free to test them at 

home!  

We have been 

staying cool 

inside a lot this 

week to be 

careful of the 

sun and the 

children have 

been brilliant at 

using the areas 

of provision to 

extend their learning. Our Tesco shop has  had 

many shopping lists, we have had some tall tow-

ers and farm constructed and some extensive 

train tracks built. 

 

 

 
 

 Hadid— Ms Pena Harran and Mrs Bruce  
 
This week in our English the children have writ-

ten some excellent and dramatic warning leaflets 

all about wolves. They have used some descrip-

tive language and conjunctions to make their 

writing interesting. The children have described 

what wolves look like to make sure that prey ani-

mals know what to look out for. In their writing 

there are some wonderful suggestions of what to 

do if you encounter a wolf - climb a tree, call a 

huntsman or just stay still and hope it doesn’t 

see you! Mrs Bruce and Ms Pena Harran are very 

proud of the way the children have developed 

their writing through all our work through our 

wolves topics. Well done! 

 

In our maths this week the children have been 

working really hard on applying a range of calcu-

lation strategies to different problems. They have 

been using a range of strategies including using 

practical resources, jottings and column meth-

ods. They have worked well together in pairs to 

support each other’s thinking. We would really 

appreciate it if you could help at home by prac-

tising lots of counting in 2s, 5s, 10s and 3s. 

 
. 
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Farah— Ms Graystone 

We have had such an exciting week, including our 

trip on Tuesday to The Merchant Adventurers’ 

Hall as part of our History topic on the Tudors. 

During our visit into the undercroft, the children 

had the opportunity to be merchants. They were 

given £100 and told to buy goods in York and 

then travel to another country to sell them and 

buy more goods to take to another market. Every 

single team made a profit. 

The children really impressed our guides with 

their knowledge and picked up so much fascinat-

ing information. We are going to use some of this 

to write a setting description to tempt others to 

visit the Hall. 

 

We were commended on our fabulous behaviour 

and invited back sometime soon! 

Kahlo—Mr Levick 
 
Another exciting week has gone by in Kahlo! Our 

highlights this week: 

 
 The Year 5s have been amazing at their 

assessments, working hard to show their 

learning and progress! 

 
 We have been work hard on our writing, 

creating a narrative retelling of a suspense 

story based on Alma. The children’s work 

has blown me away it has been so good! 
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